Mariemont/Great Oaks DECA Receives International Recognition

Mariemont High School/Great Oaks Satellite Program DECA Chapter recently returned from Louisville,
Kentucky, where two DECA members competed in different International DECA competitive marketing

events.

Matt York, junior, competed in Sports and Entertainment Marketing, an event in which he placed
second in the State of Ohio.

Jack Stautberg, junior, competed in Business Management & Administration. Jack scored in the top
10% in the international event.

Both students were required to complete a written test as well as make presentations to judges; both
students received medallions.

More than 13,000 DECA members competed in the International DECA Conference, representing all
fifty states, plus Guam, Puerto Rico, and Canada. DECA is an association for high school students who
are pursuing business careers. DECA is co-curricular to the High School of Business Program.

The Mariemont High School of Business Program is a satellite program of the Great Oaks Institute of

Technology and Career Development.



